

Date: April 15, 2024

Dear Scholarship Donor,

On behalf of the J.W. Nixon High School administration, faculty, and students, we would like to thank you for your continued commitment and dedication in awarding a scholarship. Our Scholarship Night is scheduled for Thursday, May 2, 2024, at the J.W. Nixon High School Richard Barton Gymnasium at 6:00 p.m. Refreshments will be served beginning at 5:00 p.m. at the Raymond Goodman Library. Your presence is greatly appreciated. For additional information, please call secretaries, Ms. Olga Santos, at

Sincerely,

J.W. Nixon High School Administration

J.W. Nixon High School Counseling Department